
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 21st March 2025 

 
This week has flown by! 
 
We’ve been busy working  
our fingers muscles with  
pom poms, tweezers and  
spring chickens this week.  
 
 
In Maths, we’ve been  
ordering numbers as well  
as counting objects and practising number 
formation. 
 
In PE the children were practising ball skills.  They 
were learning to aim and throw their ball to hit a 
wicket. 
 
                                Next week we will continue  
                                to learn about spring and 
                                begin to learn about Easter 
                                and welcome you for our 
                                ‘Learn with Me’ on Thursday  
                                morning 9am.  
 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 😊 
Mrs Madden  

 

 


